## LAFCO MEMORANDUM

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION
105 East Anapamu Street • Santa Barbara CA 93101 • (805) 568-3391 • Fax (805) 568-2249

November 5, 2015 (Agenda)

TO:

Each Member of the Commission

FROM:

Paul Hood

**Executive Officer** 

SUBJECT:

Report by County Surveyor's Office on SBLAFCO Mapping Project

This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary

Representatives of the County Surveyor's Office will present an update of the SBLAFCO Mapping Project. The Surveyor's Office presented the project to the Commission last year and requested time for an update.

By way of background, for the past several years the County Surveyor's Office has been working on a project to develop and update SBLAFCO maps. The project involves not only developing baseline maps for Santa Barbara County cities and special districts, but also keeping those maps up-to-date for every boundary change approved by LAFCO. The maps also include sphere of influence boundaries approved by the Commission. In recent years, the Commission has budgeted funds to pay for the mapping project.

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.